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MEET THE STAFF

Adult-Only Pool Session
You asked, we answered! Our adult-only pool sessions have been a
big hit in the past, so we have planned another fun night for you all!
Our pool will be open to adults-only on Friday, July 27th from
9-11pm. Please plan to grab your friends and join us for a kid-free
Friday night. We'll see you then!

Back to School Fashion Show
Please join us at the base theater on Thursday, July 19th
at 5pm for our HUGE back to school event! You will see
clothes modeled by our very own residents from the back
to school AAFES line while you enjoy FREE concessions,
enter to win free school supplies and take your chance at
exciting door prizes! This event is open to all KFH and
Maxwell residents!

Ice Cream Wednesdays!
We are thrilled to see you all enjoying our free ice cream
deliveries every Thursday this summer! As a reminder, we
are out from 3-4pm every Wednesday afternoon. We will
take a break on Wednesday, July 4th, for the holiday.  Make
sure you follow our events on Facebook
@MaxwellPlaceABQ!



Happy 4th of July!
-Please note that our offices will be closed on
Wednesday, July 4th. If you experience a maintenance
emergency during this time, please call
844-887-6838. 
-Our pool WILL be open for the holiday! Come and
enjoy your day at the pool from 11am-8pm!
-Due to elevated fire danger, fireworks are prohibited
on Kirtland until further notice, including July 4th.
 

We hope you have a wonderful and safe Independence
Day!
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK!
Don't forget to follow us
on Facebook
@KirtlandFamilyHousing
to stay informed and up-
to-date on important
information and events!

Bulk Trash Pickups
Have questions about bulk pickups? Hope we can answer
them!
 
-Your first scheduled bulk pickup is FREE!
-After you use your free pickup, we charge $15 each time
another pickup is scheduled.
-Bulk pickups may be paid by check or credit card.
-Bulk pickups are scheduled on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
-Everything needs to be in bags or boxes, besides large
bulk items (i.e. furnuture.)
-To schedule a pickup, please call the office at
505-232-2049.

Backyard BBQ
 

We were so excited to have many of you
join us for our Backyard BBQ in June!
We enjoyed food and fun, as well as
some fun giveaways! Keep an eye out
for more fun community events like
this!


